
In Drawing club…
This week, we have enjoyed looking at ‘The Gruffalo’, learning new 
vocabulary such as: wander, poisonous, tasty, terrible, remarkable, knobbly. 
We have been finding out about the different characters in the story, what 
they might do together and where they might go on their adventure! Ask the 
children to show you their actions for the vocabulary and to tell you about 
their story.

Key dates: 
Games morning - 

The next games 
morning will be on  

Friday 20th June
Friday 4th July 
(the final one) 

Please remember to 
send your child in 
with a sun hat and 
suncream already 

applied.
 

In maths this week… 
We have been working on many mathematical skills around problem 
solving, focusing on sharing. We have been enjoying picnics and 
sharing food, we then went on to think about how the mouse in the 
story could share his acorns with his family and we had a party with the 
Gruffalo sharing cake! Finally, we spent time with our friends sharing 
some pretend sweets! Try sharing something together at home so the 
children can show their understanding.

Other areas of learning…
This week, the children have been immersing themselves in different 
activities linked to ‘The Gruffalo’. We have been experimenting with 
colour mixing to create a character from the story and we have thought 
about how we can improve our creations by adding features to the 
characters. We have been finding out about the Gruffalo’s woodland 
habitat, thinking about what the woods are like near where we live and 
which creatures we might find in them! Today the Gruffalo stopped by 
with a special treat for us all to try…Gruffalo crumble! Yum!

How to help at home…
Go out on a woodland adventure together! What might you find whilst 
you are there? Share some ideas before you go. Explore the woods, 
what can you see, hear, smell and touch? Did you see anything which 
surprised you? You could draw what you saw and bring it in to share at 
school!

Useful links: 

EYFS Newsletter - Friday 6th June 2025
Ambition  Belonging  Courage     

https://www.facebook.com/Billingshurstprimary
https://www.facebook.com/Billingshurstprimary
https://www.instagram.com/billingshurstprimaryacademy/
https://www.facebook.com/bpabees
https://www.facebook.com/bpabees
https://www.billingshurstprimary.org.uk/web/
https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/
https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/
https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/


Reminder: 

Please can you 
remember to cut 

your child’s grapes 
in half lengthwise if 
they are bringing 

them in as a snack 
or in their 

lunchboxes due to 
them being a 

choking hazard.
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